ATTACHMENT NO. X-D

ATTACHMENT NO. X-D: Donation of Trees from Mr. & Mrs. Kinser

Potential motion: Move to accept the gift of trees from Mr. & Mrs. Kinser

Recommended action: Approve the motion.

To shade the area with the new playground equipment at Manchester Elementary, Mr. & Mrs. Tom Kinser made the considerate donation of three trees. It is recommended that the Board accept this generous gift from Mr. & Mrs. Kinser on behalf of Manchester Elementary.



Manchester Elementary School 3501 Blaine Road Poplar Grove, IL 61065 Voice: 815-765-2826 Fax: 815-292-3334

August 19, 2011

Dear Dr. Baule and North Boone School District Members,

Last May, Manchester was blessed with a new playground set from funds raised by the PTO. Parents and staff installed it and it is a wonderful new area for students to use.

As part of this playground area, Mr. and Mrs. Kinser have offered a donation of 3 shade trees to make the area more enjoyable for our students. Please recognize this donation from Mr. and Mrs. Kinser and join me in thanking them for their donation.

Respectfully,

Spistina M. Crawford, Kristina M. Crawford,

Principal